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3 April 1951

My dear Mr, President:

Ceafirning my telephene call en April 2md, 1951,

General Ridgway requests that I extend an invitatien te yeu te

attend the dedicatien ceremeny te be hsld at the United Natiems

Cemetery en Friday, April 6th, 1951 at 1400 heurs,

Respecifully yeurs,

JOHN B. COULTER
General, United States Army
uty Arxy Cemmander

His Excellency Syngman Rhee
President of the Republic eof Kerea
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